
 
 

 

 

Choir Committee Meeting 
 

Minutes 
 

Monday 14th March 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Present - John Mallinson (chairman), Steve Flynn (secretary)  

Derek Holman, Stephen Broadbent, Fred Sims, Chris Dempster 

 

 

1. Formalities –  
Apologies for Absence 

           John Clay, Paul Morgan, Steve Davies 
 

 

Approval of Previous Minutes (February) 
Approved – Derek Holman 
Seconded – Stephen Broadbent 

Matters arising from previous minutes 
None 
 

The Committee formally welcomed Chris Dempster as a new 
member. 

 

Chairman 

2. Correspondence and Matters arising  
a) Replacement copying machine 

For several years the Choir have been using a second-hand 
photocopier. This has become expensive to maintain and 
operate and needs replacing. The committee approved the 
purchase of a replacement (approx. £100) subject to a 
review of copying requirements and possible technical issues 
regarding maintenance and operating contracts. 
 

 

Secretary 

3. Concerts 
a) Jubilee Concert with Hepworth Band 

Date confirmed as Sunday 29th May at 3:00 pm 
The venue is Holmfirth Civic Hall. 
The concert will be a Family event and the audience will be 
invited to bring along a picnic! All very informal. 

 
b) Netherton Concert 

June 11th 
Fee based on a 50/50 split of the ticket sales.  
 

c) Low Moor (SOLENIS)  
A re-arranged date in lieu of the cancelled Christmas Concert, 
sponsored by SOLENIS.  

 
 
Derek 
 
 
 
 
 
John Middleton 
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The Church at Low Moor have been slow to commit to this 
event. We have proposed Saturday May 7th at 7:30. 
We will encourage the Church to give us a decision quickly 
otherwise an alternative Date/Venue will be planned. SOLENIS 
are happy for us to proceed on this basis. 
 

d) Town Hall, October 8th 
We have secured a potential guest for the Town Hall concert but 
nothing is decided until the ink is dry! Negotiations are ongoing 
but we remain hopeful.  
 
 

 
 
 

4.  Britain’s Got Talent 
It was confirmed that the Choir will not be taking any further part in 
the show.  
 

SF 

5. Finance 
Steve D is on holiday. Nothing to report. 

Steve Davies 
 
 

6. Membership 
Rocky and Alvin are being kitted out with Choir uniforms. 
Several potential new members have attended rehearsals in the last 
few weeks. All Welcome! 
 

Stephen Broadbent 
 

7. Website and Choir Communications 
The web site is being updated with the confirmed 2022 Concerts.  
  

John Middleton/SF 
 

8. Social Events 
Dave Thorpe has completed the line up for the Talent Night on 
March 19th. Thanks Dave. 
Pie and peas will be available. 

 

 

9. AOB 
None 

 

 

10. Date and time of next meeting 
Monday 11th April 2022 
New Mill Club, 7:00pm 

Chairman 

Meeting Closed 
8:25pm 

  

 


